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Licensed Clinical Professional Counselors and Interns Recognized as Qualified 

Mental Health Professional Level Providers  

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) recognizes Licensed Clinical Professional 

Counselors (LCPC) and Clinical Professional Counselor Interns (CPC-I) as Qualified Mental Health Professional 

(QMHP)-level providers.  

In order to render QMHP-level services, LCPCs and interns must enroll as Nevada Medicaid QMHP providers 

under provider type 14 (Behavioral Health Outpatient Treatment) or provider type 82 (Behavioral Health 

Rehabilitative Treatment).  

Please refer to the Medicaid Services Manual (MSM) Chapter 400 for State policy regarding service 

descriptions, provider qualifications, provider responsibilities and clinical documentation requirements.  

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.asp
https://nevada.fhsc.com/providers/enroll.asp
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/MSM%20Table%20of%20Contents.htm

